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Gustaf Öhrn is resigning from the Board of Directors at KappAhl AB (publ.).  

Gustaf Öhrn is resigning from the Board of directors at KappAhl AB (publ) because of his 

new appointment as President of Åhlens. Gustaf Öhrn has been a member of the Board at 

KappAhl since the Annual General Meeting 2015. 

After Gustaf Öhrn resignation, the Board of directors comprises five elected board members, 

two employee representatives and two deputies for the employees. 

 

For further information: 

Anders Bülow, Chairman of the Board of Directors, tel. +46 706 610 988 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

KappAhl was founded in Gothenburg in 1953 and is a leading fashion chain in the Nordic region with close to 400 

stores in Sweden, Norway, Finland and Poland. Our business idea is to offer value-for-money fashion of our own 
design to the many people. Sustainability-labeled fashion accounts for roughly one quarter of the range. Sales for 
2014/2015 totaled SEK 4.6 billion and the company has approx. 4,000 employees in eight countries. KappAhl is 
quoted on Nasdaq Stockholm. 


